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COMMUNICATION, dated 04/05/2024, submitted by Councilmember Walsh, regarding:  Budget
Priorities for FY25 Recommended Budget. As we look ahead, budget deficits lie on the horizon. The
reason is simple: we have not grown enough to keep up with the demand for quality service delivery
in the City of Cincinnati. Cities that are not growing are dying. We must think boldly now to see a
vibrant and thriving city that everyone can be proud of well into the future.  (BALANCE ON FILE IN
CLERK’S OFFICE)
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